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The CEBB meets monthly at the Beavercreek Public Library. A short business meeting is followed by a
prepared program of general interest to Commodore 64/128 users is presented. At it's conclusion, members

may enjoy various services such as the Public Domain Software Library. Visitors are always welcome and

membership is open to the general public. The Purpose of the CEBB is to help the Commodore 8 Bit computer

user enjoy learning more about their equipment. **Membership Dues"$12.dO Per Year •*

Your CEBB Officers

President Fred Middleton 252-9624 Vice President Phil Longo 237-8768

Sec/Tres Mike Dornhnsch 236-5528

Jr. Board Member Gene Lane 667-3997 Sr. Board Member Dave Updike 429-8397

LAST MEETING

After the business meeting there was a general

discussion.

Next Meeting

The next meeting will take place at the

Beavercreek Library on August 25th (Wednesday).

The doors will open at 6:00pm and the Meeting will

start at 7:00pm sharp. After the business meeting

there will be a discussion of the up comming

COMPUTER FEST.

Fred Middleton will be in the VA Hospital

for 2 or 3 weeks so let's all wish him well.

Commodore Eight Bit Boosters will not condone or

tolerate commercial software piracy. Piracy is

illegal and hampers the continued production of

quality software for the C64 platform. All acts of

piracy will be reported to the proper authorties.

DIE SCHWAREZ CAT

Bulletin Board

(513) 237-0268

This BBS serves members of the CEBB as well as

the general public. Anyone may log-on. If you

have any questions about BBS's, modems or

terminal programs just give Mike Dornbusch, who

is the System Operator (SYSOP) a call at his voice

number 236-5528. Mike will be happy to help you

get started in the exciting world of

telecommunications. THE BBS was hit by a

natural power snrge and is being repaired

sorry for the inconvience. ED.

This newsletter is produced on a Commodore 128D, 1581, 1571

Disk Drives, Star NX1000C Printer and a 1750 REU. Software

used GeoPublish and Geos 128 as well as Public Domain Fonts,

Printer Drivers and Dos Shells. Cover Art from a Macintosh

converted Picture using Mac Attack II
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DEMO

If you want to demonstrate or see a

demonstration of software or hardware at a

meeting please contact Fred Middleton, Mike

Dornbusch, or John Feigleson.

Help Desk

A iis t isrbeing prepared for CEBB members thar~

wish to provide their knowledge of computers to

help others. Please give your name to one of the

Executive Officers.

September 23rd

a Thursday

Club Library Disks

Members needing disks from the Club Library

need to contact Phil Longo the Vice President and

leave a message stating the disk name and

number so it will be ready at the next meeting.

BEEB1BER5 E8R
THE GgmPUTER FEST

CEBB

This is a monthly publication of the Commodore

Eight Bit Boosters Club. Any articles or for sale

items may be submitted via modem to Hippo as a

text file, GEOS File or E-Mail message on the

Black Cat BBS 237-0267.

LOGON

If there are any members that want to try the

world of telecommunication but do not have

software or a modem Mike Dornbusch has a couple

of 300 Baud modems that can be signed out for 30

days at a time. They come with software and

instructions. Contact Mike Dornbusch for further

information.

FOR SALE

Commodore Amiga 500 Computer

Has 1 meg of ram (512K Chip)

Workbench 2.1 and Kick 2.04 ROMs

Contact John Feigleson or the

Hippo online.

Computer Fest August

23 aiti 21
seetja there

I tnt

45
i J ri

il!!!j!i!|!!!ii I! t! f I j i!! f



C
o
m
p
i
f
e
r
f
e
s
t

0

N

E
X
H
I
B
I
T
O
R
S
B
O
O
T
H

L
O
G
A
T
I
O
N
S

*
6

C
O
N
F
E
R
E
N
C
E

s
,
L
V
e
B
A
R
E
N
A

E
N
T
R
A
N
C
E

j
^
E
k
i
i
s
T
e
H



lit.

724-9

ALWYS US»

ZIP COCffir.

+5424-2333

allegiance.

first Class

FOUR 'C

Computer

ER

Club

5575 Pleasant

Mil-ford ,

45 150-

OH

C

H

Inc

il 1

innat i Commodor*

Rd.


